
6th, 7th, and 8th Grade Confirmation

   If you are in 6th-8th grades and intend to be confirmed, we have great plans for you.

      

   CONFIRMATION will resume in the fall.  

  

   Our confirmation program will have two main components and some additional requirements.
The first component is the weekly Sunday school class taught by Betty Riley. The second
component will be a group session on the second Sunday of each month led by Mindy Bugaj
from 4:30-6:30 p.m. which will include lessons, parent participation, dinner, etc. Our pastors join
us in class each month to answer questions and discuss topics in more depth.  

  

    

  

   Please contact Mindy or the church office for additional information if you wish to participate in
Incarnation’s middle-school confirmation program. 

  

    

  

   If you are in middle school, but are not seeking to be confirmed, you are invited and
welcome to attend the weekly Sunday education hour with the middle school class. Enrollment
in confirmation is not required for you to attend this Sunday school class.
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